
 
 

Appendix A 

 

Welcome to the Huron-Superior Catholic District School Board! 

 

We are thrilled you chose to register your child in our system.  We know that students 

thrive in a culture where parents are welcome, respected and valued and we encourage 

you play an active role in your child’s education.  

 

Please consider: 

 

• connecting with teachers so that there is clear communication between the 

school and the home 

• becoming involved in school activities and volunteering to help with school 

events, trips and other activities 

• participating in a school council at the school level and parent involvement 

committee (PIC) at the school board level, to provide perspective 

 

Connect with your school principal to see what opportunities may be available. 

 

Additionally, we encourage you to visit the parent section of our board website to find 

resources to support learning as well as our communication protocol and the Ministry of 

Education document entitled Your Child’s Education: a parent guide to our school 

system.  

 


